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Class Rewards ☺

Headteacher’s awards: 

Farley – for exploring new food

Maddison – for fantastic work in English

School Rules Award:

Andes – for carrying his scooter safely 

English

This week we have been practicing 
our writing skills through big write 

and write dance.

PSD

This week we have been 
celebrating Autism 
awareness month by 

thinking about how all our 
brains are different.

Topic

This week we have finished and evaluated 
the photo frames that we started making 
last term. We have also been celebrating 
Earth day, and learning about different 
ways to look after our planet. We have 
sorted rubbish by types of recyclable 

material, and we have made our own seed 
paper.

Other News

Please can you ensure that your child has a PE kit in school. We will be 
doing PE outside this term, weather permitting, so please make sure that 

your child also has trainers or plimsoles. 

The weather is set to be very sunny next week! If you haven’t already, 
please return the suncream permission forms and send in some suncream

for your child. 

Maths

This week we have been focussing 
on our individual targets


